









May 28, 2007

RE: Letter requesting for support for rehabilitation of degraded area in Kowala – Jimo Friends Environmental Rehabilitation Youth Group
Dear Jimo Friends,

ICRAF has received your letter dated May 2nd 2007 and will this year be able to support the group work with the following:

1 Wheelbarrow

1 Spade

1 Jembe

1 Panga

By early June, the project will also be able to support the group with assorted tree seedlings. However, the numbers are yet to be confirmed.

As for now, the project will not be able to support the group with Food for Work, however, we are currently writing proposals and in case we received more funding we will inform the group.

Yours truly,

Dr. Anja Boye

